Delta Robotics is seeking those who are interested in working with peers and challenging themselves and others with technical quests. If you are interested in
coding, building or operating, come check us out each Tuesday after school in the shop!

Hey, Deltonians...we hope you are enjoying your beanies while it is still cold outside! Just to give you a heads up, the plan is for the no hat rule to once again
include beanies once it warms up—at this point we are planning to reinstitute the full hat rule again on March 1st.

Delta PRIDE Club, is a community based on acceptance and inclusion in our diverse setting. We invite all who are interested in respectfully contributing to our
community of support and understanding to meet in Mrs. Rivera’s room every Thursday after school.

The US Navy will have a table set up today during both lunches. Make sure you stop by and say hi!

Ambassadors Club is taking donations for the Benton Franklin Humane Society during the month of February. Club members will list some of the high need items
today in Advisory.

There will be no Delta and Dragons today.

Please be sure to watch the Delta Senate video immediately following today’s announcements:
https://tinyurl.com/dhsenate
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